
Dear new student,

We hope you have a lovely break and 
we look forward to invi�ng you to our 
arts and cra� transi�on event on

 15th May 2024 4:00-5:00  

We will be visi�ng you all in your 
primary schools over the next term 
and we look forward to learning lots 
about you.

Please sign up here :


